
KAHRS FOR KANSAS 
P.o. Box 597 RECEIVED 

Wichita, KS 67201 
AUG 062013 

KS Governmental Ethics Commission 

August 2, 2013 

Governmental Ethics Commission 
~~" ~:Carol Williams, Executive Director ~ ~iy~;; 

109 W. 9th 
, Suite 504 

Topeka, KS 66612 

RE: Notification of Error letter dated 7/26/13 

Dear Ms. Williams: 

This letter is being written in response to the above-mentioned notice (copy enclosed) concerning the $20 in 
cash contributions received on 10/19/12 and reported as "anonymous". As we discussed on the phone today, 
Mark Kahrs and his fund raisers are certain that this $20 represented multiple cash donations of less than $10 
each. 

Because of this, it is our understanding that we will not need to file any amended reports. If our 
understanding is incorrect, please let us know immediately. 

As you instructed, in the future, we will note this type of combined item as an "aggregate" on the report. 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 

Sincerely, 

.~ k/: f)~/Wr
 
Robert W. Decker, CPA 
Kahrs for Kansas, Treasurer 

CC:	 Mark Kahrs 

CC:	 Secretary of State 
120 SW 10th 

Memorial Hall 
Topeka, KS 66612 


